
From: Keith Fraser  
Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2021 8:02 AM 
To: Gambier Island Local Trust Committee 
Subject: proposed Keats Island bylaw 
 

Hi, 

 

I'd like to add my name to those protesting the proposed change for development permits for the 

affected regions on Keats Island, from 7.5 meters landward from the high tide line to 15 meters 

landward from the high tide line. 

I hope your committee will reconsider this change. 

The effect of this, requiring us to get permits to trim trees/bushes to retain views, is clearly to 

take away views from many island residents. What possible rationale is there for this? 

 

Keith Fraser 

co-owner of property in Plumper Cove 


